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London Borough of Havering

ENGAYNE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mrs S Sankey: Headteacher

01708 223492
Additional maths lessons before school
Dear Parents and Carers,

Your child’s teacher would like to work with your child on some additional maths lessons during the next half-term.
The lessons will take place each Wednesday, starting on November 3rd. The lessons will begin at 8am.
You will need to drop your child off at the Severn Drive entrance at 7:55am. A member of staff will meet them there. After the lesson, your child will remain in school and begin the school day as normal.

If you would your child to take part, please complete the reply slip below, or email Year6@engayne.co.uk with the following information:

· name of child

· class

· a short statement giving them permission to attend.

Please mark your message FAO Mr Manifold in the subject line.

Yours,

John Manifold

I give permission for my child to attend the additional maths lessons before school.

Name of pupil_________________________________________   class_____________

Name of parent________________________________________

Signature of parent_____________________________________
Engayne Primary School, Severn Drive, Upminster, Essex RM14 1SW
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